

Vincent Doyle

Question for Cardinal Stella

Mons. Andrea Ripa Sotto-Segretario - Congregazione per il Clero

25 April 2019 at 15:21

< @cclergy.va>

To: mrvincentdoyle

Dear Mr. Doyle,

I pray that this email finds you well.

With regard to your query about informing a child of a parent's identity, the timing and the manner of conveying such information rests with the interested adults (biological parents/guardians),

who must also take into consideration any current and relevant civil legislation within their jurisdiction.

The Congregation shares your heartfelt concern for the welfare of children whose father is a member of the Clergy.

May the Risen Lord bless you and hold you in the palm of His hand, as I remain,

Yours in Christ,

Msgr. Andrea Ripa.